Sophie Arrington

From: Molly Pauker [MollyP@FOXTV.COM]
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2005 4:25 PM
To: Sophie Arrington

Subject: RE: SESLIC2005072100954--follow-up

I modified the emission designator to 6MOOG7W in the amendment that I was able to file and
in the amendment to the amendment that I was unable to file.

>>> "Sophie Arrington" <Sophie.Arrington@fcc.gov> 08/10/05 04:11PM >>>
Ms. Pauker,

I will make the change to the amendment and the license application. I need you to state
in your e-mail the correct emission designator for both the license application and the
amendment. I will upload the e-mail and attached it to the files.

*** Non-Public: For Internal Use Only ***

————— Original Message-----

From: Molly Pauker [mailto:MollyPQRFOXTV.COM]

Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2005 2:40 PM

To: Sophie Arrington

Subject: SESLIC2005072100954--follow-up

Ms. Arrington,

I prepared the amendment to the amendment, but I was unable to file it because the system
says it is the type of application that cannot be amended. I'm assuming that the
amendment of the underlying application supercedes.

Thanks again for your help.

Molly



